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FTSE Russell Treatment of Sanctioned Index Constituents: Deletion of 
Pingtan Marine Enterprise (China) 

 

12 January 2023 

FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the following update to the FTSE Russell Treatment of 

Sanctioned Index Constituents document. 

Section 3.3 has been added to the document to reflect the deletion of Pingtan Marine Enterprise (China N 

Share, B8B68D1, Micro Cap) that is being implemented in FTSE Russell global and associated indices, 

effective from the open on Wednesday 01 February 2023. 

The document is available on the FTSE Russell website via the following link:  

FTSE_Russell_Treatment_of_Sanctioned_Index_Constituents.pdf 

 
Or on the FTSE Russell website: www.ftserussell.com   
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